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Monday, 12 December 2022  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

 

Winter weather 

Please ensure that you leave plenty of time to get to school if the conditions are wintry. 

School will remain open unless you get a text from us. 

We may sometimes ask the children to enter by an alternative route or ask you to leave your children 

with us at the gate, like we did this morning, if we have only managed to clear a small access point into 

school. 

 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Our overall attendance for last week is 83.44%. 

Children who achieve at least 96% attendance and are on ‘green’ at Christmas, Easter and Summer 

will be entered into a draw, to be one of four children in school to win a prize. 

 

We had 8 hours and 30 minutes of lates last week, meaning vital learning is still being missed by some 

children. 

Please ensure that your child is in school before the gates closes at 8.50am each day. 

 

Please remember that by law, your child has to attend school. Holidays or trips abroad during term 

time will not be authorised and will result in your child missing valuable learning time and the 

parents receiving a financial penalty. 

 

Christmas Fair 

Our Christmas Fair will be on Tuesday 13th December from 15.45 to 16.45. Our children will be 

making items to sell as an enterprise project to raise money for their class.  

 

Events last week 

Book author 

Author ‘Grandad Wheels’ visited the children new book and carried out a range of workshop with the 

children. Many children purchased a signed copy and many children really enjoyed  

the sessions.  
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Girls’ Football - On Tuesday a team of our Y5 and Y6 girls competed in the girls’ football finals at the 

Leisure Box. They came third and played exceptionally well. 

 

 

 

 

 

Future events 

Interim reports (Y1 – Y6) and attendance information for all children to come home on Thursday. 

If you wish to speak to your child’s teacher about the report, you can make an appointment with Mrs 

Iqbal. 

Children on green for attendance will be entered into a draw to win a prize. 

 

After School Club 

Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 have brought letters home for clubs, starting in January.  

You will be informed this week whether your child has been given a place. 

 

Coffee Morning 

Unfortunately we had to cancel the coffee morning as we have spent a large part of the day clearing 

the ice and snow to make the school as safe as possible. We will reschedule this in January. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Online Information Guide  

This week’s poster is all about how to be eco-friendly once you have finished with technology  

The messages to parents/carers this week would be: 

-take any batteries to a recycling point 

-donate unwanted technology to charity 

-remember to delete personal information before disposing of any technology 

 

School Holidays 

School closes at 3.30pm on Friday 16th December and will reopen on Wednesday 4th January. 

 

Thank you for your support,  

 

Mrs Sarah Bell 

Headteacher 
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